
Added Item 5.2(e) 
From: Susan Woodrow   
Sent: November 6, 2019 2:43 PM 
To: Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Bi-weekly garbage pick-up 

  

Dear Mr. Danko 

I read in the Spec. today that you are proposing the City consider bi-weekly garbage 
pick-up. 

I strongly believe that this would be a good way of saving money, hopefully encouraging 
more people to do the "3R's" and divert more away from landfill. 

I live in at 299 Limeridge Rd W.  The complex has 26 units and there are approx. 9 
units, including mine,that do not put out garbage on a weekly basis. 

I'm sure there other municipalities that collect on a bi-weekly basis and I hope other 
Councillors will research your proposal.  Please continue putting this idea forward. 

Kindest regards,  

Susan Woodrow,  
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